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NITPO SHOBEN K.K.
l4th June, 1956.

Our Ref. KO-81

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
KOBE.

Dear Sirs,

Withdrawal of Class

We have to thank you for your kind assistance
and co-operation regarding inspections on both our
steamers, "Shinwa Maru" and "Fukuei Maru".

However these steamers have been commissioned
ag apeclfied coaster and we would like to withdraw their
classes from your Soclety.

In the circumstances, we shall be pleased 1f you
will kindly arrange this with your London Office accordingly.

Yours faithfully,
¥. Kobayashi

Superintendent
Nitto Shosen K.K.
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